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To:       Clerk’s Office 

From:  The Department of Public Works 

             City Engineering Division 

             MapsandRecordsBureau@DetroitMI.Gov 

             (313) 224-3970 

 

Petitioner: 

Kimberly Strange 

5785 Stanton Avenue 

Detroit, MI, 48208 

    

On behalf of the above-mentioned petitioner the Department of Public Works: City 

Engineering Division is submitting a petition request for the below mentioned action. The 

petitioner has received a project consultation from the Department of Public Works: City 

Engineering Division and has been advised the following: 

 

Type of action recommended:    

 

Petition to vacate to utility easement the public alley bounded by Antoinette Avenue, Stanton 

Avenue, Stanley Avenue, and Linwood Avenue.  

 

Jered Dean 

Manager II 

Department of Public Works 

City Engineering Division 

313-224-3985 



City of Detroit 

Right of Way Management   

 

Re: Letter of Intent (LOI) to Purchase Property Located at 5778 Linwood 

      Street  

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Kimberly Strange. I reside at 5785 Stanton Street, Detroit, MI., 48028. I am writing 

this letter of intent (LOI) for the purpose of expressing my interest in purchasing the property 

located at 5778 Linwood Street, Detroit, MI., 48208. This property is situated on the corner of 

Linwood and Antoinette and sits directly behind my current residence. I have already commenced 

the clearing and clean-up process of the area and I want to make it known that someone does care 

about the neighborhood.  

 

I have lived at my current residence for many years, and I take pride in my community. 

Furthermore, I would like to see the area recover and grow through development, nurturing and 

care. By purchasing this property and maintaining its upkeep, I can contribute to this recovery and 

growth. I will not add any structures to the property that will in anyway impede the city’s access 

to the alley way or change the integrity of the area.  

 

Hopefully, the terms of purchase are negotiable, as it relates to the aforementioned property and 

an arrangement can be agreed upon that will be beneficial to all involved. Please feel free to contact 

me at 810-336-3478.  

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kimberly Strange 






